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BOARD MEETINGS 

 

ARE HELD IN THE MARINA 

CLUBHOUSE EACH MONTH 

 

 
NEXT MEETING   

February 12
th

 at 7:00PM 
Owners are encouraged to attend! 

 

ATTENTION: SLIP RENTERS 

IMPORTANT SLIP RENTAL INFORMATION FOR 2013 
 

 

 If you plan on boating with us for the coming 2013 boating season, be sure to make your 
slip reservations early! 

 Slip reservations will be made on a 1st come 1st serve basis and they are filling up quick!  
 

 Due to the high demand for slips this season, we strongly suggest submitting your 
deposit as soon as possible to secure a space in the Marina.  

 

 This year, the first slips to fill up have been 40’ and 50’ slips. If anyone wishing to rent 
these slips have not yet submitted their deposit or made contact with us to let us know 

you plan on renting - time is running out!  
 

The rates for 2013 are as follows:  
 30’ slip $2,250/season (20% deposit = $450) 

 40’ slip $3,000/season (20% deposit = $600) 

 50’ slip $3,750/season (20% deposit = $750) 

(Above rates include shore power hook up) 

All reservations require a minimum deposit of 20%.  
The balance of the slip rental fee must be paid before April 1.  

 

Please contact us at manager@caswellcovemarina.com or 203-876-9880 to reserve your slip.  
 

We look forward to seeing all of you again this season!  

2013 Board Members 
 

Dave Brickley – Commodore 
Tony Faresich – R. Commodore 

Paul Viscount – Treasurer 
David Crowle – Secretary 

 
www.casellcovemarina.com 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Marina Manager 

 

Capt. Dave Phillips 
Sound Marine Solutions 

Office:  203-876-9880 
Cell: 203-496-2667 
Fax:  203-876-1448 

davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com 

 

Is there something you would 
like to be featured in an issue 

of The Cove or on 
www.caswellcovemarina.com  

 
If so, please contact us with 

your idea or finished product! 
E-mail us @ 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com 
 

 

 

Marina De-Icing System - Hard at Work! 

It’s the end of January and old man winter has set in with a vengeance. With over a week into 

a deep freeze, night-time temperatures have been in the single digits and daytime 

temperatures in the teens. The entire cove is frozen over, but the de-icing system is working 

hard to keep our boats and pilings free of ice!  

(See More Photos at: www.facebook.com/caswellcovemarina.com.) 
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TTHHEE  UU..SS..  CCOOAASSTT  GGUUAARRDD  NNEEEEDDSS  YYOOUURR  HHEELLPP!!  

  

Caswell Cove Marina supports the men and women who risk their lives to save ours. Do You? 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
 
 

The US Coast Guard is an invaluable resource that many boaters take for granted. No one ever thinks that the stories they hear 
about accidents at sea will ever happen to them. The reality is -- even the most experienced boater can suddenly find themselves 
in need of emergency rescue. When accidents happen when without warning, the Coast Guard is always ready and willing to put 
their lives on the line and face immeasurable danger. The USCG is always there to help us ǳǎΣ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ we are there to help 
them! 
 
We strongly urge everyone to consider supporting the Coast Guard Foundation. The Coast Guard is the least funded branch of 
the military and they need your help! Your donation helps with providing: 

 

 Financial assistance for the families of Coast Guard members who die in the line of duty. 
 College scholarships to children who have lost a parent in the line of duty.  
 Education grants to enlisted men & women so they can earn a college degree while continuing to serve our country. 
 Emergency aid to families who lost everything to a natural disaster- such as destruction and wreckage all along the 

eastern seaboard by Hurricane Sandy.  
 And many more essential services to members of the Coast Guard that promote their health, education, welfare, and 

morale -- sŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƛƳǇƭȅ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƛƭƛǘŀǊȅΩǎ ōǳŘƎŜǘΦ 
 
 

For more information on how to donate, please contact the Coast Guard Foundation at www.coastguardfoundation.com.  

 

 

Flashback!  

 

Caswell Cove Marina hasnôt seen this much snow 

accumulatio n in January for some time...    

Any id ea how old this photograph is?  

(See Below)  

11 years old ! This photo was taken by a resid ent of 

Caswell Cove Condos  after a snow storm in January 2002.  

 

Check Out Our New Favorite Site for 

Accurate & Detailed Marine Weather 

Information! 

 

View worldwide marine forecasts or type in 

any zip code & Weather Underground 

provides specific Marine and Boating 

related information including (but not 

limited to): 

 

 Buoy Locations  

 Open Water Temperatures 

 Coastal Water Temperatures 

 Wave Heights 

 Wind Speed & Direction 

 Tide Charts & Information 

 Weather Advisories 

 C-Man Station Information 

 Open Sea Buoy Information 

 Up to the Minute Forecasts 

 & Much More! 

 

Go to www.wunderground.com to explore 

all of these helpful boating features!  

http://www.coastguardfoundation.com/
http://www.wunderground.com/
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Harbor Talk Weekly 
 

Harbor Talk Weekly is a newsletter distributed by Rex 

Marine & Norwalk Cove Marina. Being a part of their 

newsletter mailing list brings you an assortment of 

updates, ideas and events from all around Norwalk, CT! 

Start your summer planning early and sign up now at 

www.norwalkcove.com!  

      . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

If you have any comments, concerns, or suggestions regarding the Newsletter or Website, feel free to contact us at 
www.caswellcovemarina.com or contact us @ manager@caswellcovemarina.com.  All issues of the ñThe COVEò and the 

minutes of all Board meetings are available on our website. 

 

Club Burgees and T-Shirts 

Now Available 
 

Burgees- remember to ask our marina manager for a new 

burgee when you bring your boat in for the season.  Fly it 

proudly wherever you cruise this summer! 
 

T-Shirts ï we have cotton t-shirts available for sale in 

menôs and womenôs styles and the Caswell Cove Logo on 

them.  We have yellow, white and light blue for the ladies 

and grey, blue and white for the gents.  T-shirts are 

$10.00 ea.    
 

We are also going to be taking orders for sweatshirts, 

golf-shirts, jackets, etc, all with the Caswell Cove logo.  

See us and weôll add you to our order! 
 

 
 

New Board Members for 2013 

 

Elections for the 2013 Executive Board were held at the Annual 
Meeting on November 27

th
. There were two open positions on 

the Board this year. The spots were previously occupied by 
Tony Faresich and Tat Murphy. Tony Faresich opted to run for 
re-election and Tat Murphy chose to vacate her position by 
retiring as Board secretary.  
 
 

The new Executive Board for 2013 consists of:  
David Brickley-President, Tony Faresich- Vice President, Paul 
Viscount- Treasurer, and David Crowle- Secretary.  
 

 

Congratulations to new owner David Crowle, and many, many 
thanks to Tat Murphy who served as Board secretary for several 
years ï her dedication and service to the marina will be missed!  

Got Something To Sell? 
 

Need to sell a boat, dinghy, outboard, or other marine 

gear?  Place an ad on our web site in the Boat Locker!  

Our website gets an enormous amount of visitors from 

Caswell Cove members as well as from boaters from all 

over!  All you have to do is send us an ad to 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com and weôll post the ad 

for you ï itôs that simple!  Pictures are welcome. 

 

Not on Our E-mail List?  
Why wait days for USPS Mail? Sign up & receive information in a flash! 
 

 

Items sent via E-mail include: 

 

 Monthly newsletters 
 Notices concerning Unit Owner Meetings and related 

documents 
 Account statements and late notices (please note that we do 

not send out monthly statements.  Statements are only sent 
out for delinquent accounts or on request ɀ formal collection 
notices for past due accounts and Attorney collections are 
via USPS only) 

 General notices concerning important community related 
items 

 Notices regarding work and maintenance schedules 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Yes, I wish to receive notices via e -mail : 
 
Print Name(s):       __________ 

 

Address:       __________ 

 

Telephone:      _____________________  
 

E-mail address (1 only):    __________ 
 

 If you choose to utilize this service, you must immediately 
notify the property manager of any change in e-mail address, 
ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÐÈÏÎÅ ΠȭÓȟ ÅÔÃȢȟ ÉÆ ÔÈÅÒÅ ÁÒÅ ÁÎÙ ÃÈÁÎÇÅÓȢ 

 

 We reserve the right to suspend this service at any time.  At 
the discretion of the Property Manager, certain items may 
continue to be sent to you via USPS mail. 

 
 

If you wish to be added to our growing e-mail list, please submit the 
lower portion of this form to 275 Popes Island Road, Milford, CT 06461 
or send us an e-mail! manager@caswellcovemarina.com  

http://www.norwalkcove.com/
http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com

